
Ziggy’s is extending this offer of assistance to all property owners in Spokane 
County who suffered fire-related loss(es) due to the recent wildfires that 
burned many homes and structures in the county.

Until October 1, 2025, all property owners who suffered losses due to the 
August 2023 wildfires in Spokane County will receive a 10% discount on all 
products sold at any Ziggy’s Home Improvement store, limited to the first 
$10,000.00 of sales. This will provide each property owner with up to a 
maximum $1,000.00 discount.

This discount will only be given to the legal property owner of the affected 
property. Property owners may be asked to provide ID.

To qualify for the discount, each property owner must apply by filling out this 
form and returning it to a Ziggy’s employee for processing. Applications may 
take up to two business days to process.

DATE OF APPLICATION _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

PROPERTY OWNER NAME _________________________________________________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS OF LOSS _ __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

CURRENT MAILING ADDRESS _ _________________________________________________________________________________________________

PHONE NUMBER _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

TYPE OF PROPERTY LOST _ _______________________________________________________________________________________________________

Fire Victims Assistance

Ziggy’s Home Improvement
620 E. Holland Ave, Spokane, WA 99218
(509) 467-4960


